
This Week @ Oak Bay Nation 
 

Week of May 2—6, 2016 

DATES OF INTEREST 

May 3 

Physics students trip to Playland 
 

May 5 

Team Planning & Study Hall 

No Block 4 
 

May 10-12 

Evenings of Dance 
 

May 13 

Grad Block Party and Dinner & 

Dance at Laurel Point Inn 
 

May 17 

Band Concert at 7 p.m. Theatre 
 

May 19 

Team Planning & Study Hall 

No Block 1 
 

May 19—23 

Senior Band/Dance Trip 
 

May 20 

Pro-D Day; Classes not in session 
 

May 23 

Victoria Day (No school) 
 

May 25 

English 12 Mock Exam 
 

May 30 

PAC Meeting—AGM 7 pm Library 
 

June 14 

Last day of  regular classes 
 

June 15—28 

School and Provincial Final Exams 

 

LIMELIGHT 2016 

Oak Bay High Visual Arts students are cele-
brating their artistic work in this year's annu-
al Limelight Youth Art Exhibition on now until 
May 10th at Cedar Hill Recreation Centre.  

Everyone is welcome to the Open Night    
Reception on May 6th starting at 7:30 pm. 

Students in this year's Limelight Exhibition 
are: 

Oak Bay Leadership Students—Battery Drive 

Did you know more that 400,000 children die each year due to zinc deficien-

cy? An estimated 17.3% of the global population is at risk of inadequate zinc 

intake.  

To contribute to awareness Oak Bay leadership is holding a “Zinc Saves 

Lives” Battery Drive from May 2nd to May 20th. Donation boxes will be lo-

cated in the cafeteria and outside of the office.  

Please donate your used batteries. 

Oak Bay High School’s  

Evenings of Dance 

May 10, 11, and 12  at 7:00 p.m. in the theatre 

Students & Seniors $8 / Adults $10 

Tickets available from the school office or at the door 

Alexander Bierlmeier 

Alina Bukatova 

Geneva Harrison 

Paige Hitchins 

Desiree Leal 

Alexander Nyberg 

Holly Partridge 

Hannah Robertson 

Athena Suriano 

Avalon Suriano 

Aya Timmer 

Michelle Xin 

Jojo Zhou 

Is your student heading to UVic in September? 

Grade 12 students who are heading to UVic next fall are reminded that there 
is a UVIC REGISTRATION 101 session in the Cafeteria during Focus 
block on May 6th.  There is no need to sign up for this.  Please just show up 
and you will receive helpful information regarding registration and choosing 

courses.  


